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Lansing- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with administrators and school board members

from the Lansing Central School District in an effort to better understand their needs and

concerns with the Governor's proposed New York State budget. Senator Nozzolio has been

continuing his efforts to make sure that Upstate school districts receive their fair share of

education funding.



Pictured left to right are: Mary June King, Lansing Central School District Business

Administrator; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Anne Drake, President of Lansing Central School

District Board of Education; and Dr. Stephen Grimm, Superintendent of Lansing Central

School District.


